
 
 
 

 
 

 

 The K of C’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 
p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing (current 
dues paid) are encouraged to attend.   
  

Next meeting will be June 16, 2022  7PM 
 

Please join us downstairs for fellowship 
and delicious refreshments!  This is a 
wonderful opportunity to visit with each 
other, and get to know other families.  

Social Hour Hosts: 

June 12 Jill Myatt 
June 19 Matt & Brenda Reid 
June 26 Anthony & Alex Botello 
Jule 3 Eric & Stephanie Johnson 
 
**If you would like to help with social hour, please contact 
Laura Bates at 541-212-5792.      Thanks! 

UPCOMING NEW & EVENTS 

June 18, 2022:  Baptism of Mario Carrillo Rodriquez 

June 19, 2022:  Spanish Mass—1:00 pm Cathedral 

June 25, 2022:  Graveside service for Wade Dahlen   

                            10:00 AM at Rock Creek Cemetery 

 
 
 

 
Time to begin planning for in person Religious 

Education Classes in September.  We will hold 

registration on June 26th after the 9:30AM 

Mass.  Please take the time to register your 

child to help us prepare. This is our year to have 

Confirmation, those in 5th and 6th grade are due 

to be confirmed. If you have any questions, please contact the 

office. 
Happy birthday to these Knights born 

in June!  RON ROUSE, BILL DOOLEY; 

DAVE GOBEL, FRANCIS FIEBIGER, MIKE 
KLINGLER, FRANK RASMUSSEN, RON 
EDGE, DAVE DAVIS, LARRY MACK, 

SCOTT SHIVELY, TOM FISK AND ROWDY KELLER 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join us at First Lutheran Church of Baker City for our 2022 

Vacation Bible School, June 27—July 1, 9 am to 12:00 each 

day.  Learn daily Bible verses, sing fun songs, hear stories, 

play games, and create awesome crafts. 

Registration June 27, 8-9 am 

Call 541-523-3922 or stop by 1743 Third Street for more 

information.  Groups for children ages.  Registration forms are 

available at the office. 

Bishops Annual Appeal Summary for our Parishes 

St. Anthony Catholic Church— 32% of Goal 

St Francis de Sales Cathedral—87% of Goal 

St. Therese Catholic Church—114% of Goal - 

Altar servers are needed!!  This is a wonderful 

ministry for all and is open to both male and female, 

youth and adult.  Training will begin on June 26th 

after the 9:30am Mass.  If you would like to be a part 

of  this ministry, please contact the office.  

Do you have a family member serving in the U.S. Armed 
Forces? If so, please provide a picture of them in 

uniform along with their name and branch of service. 
They will then be added to our Honor Board. If you 

have someone who is on the Honor Board and is no 
longer in the Armed Forces, please contact Hal Huntington so 

he can update the board. 

TRAINING FOR LAY MINISTERS & 

ALCOLYTES 

From June 20 to June 23, 2022, Bishop 
Cary will be providing zoom training for 
Extraordinary Ministers, Lectors, Choirs 

and Acolytes via Zoom.  If you are involved with any of these 
ministries, we are asking you to attend these trainings.  More 
information will be provided next week. 

Dedication of the Cross 

of the Unborn Child 

June 19, 2022 follow-

ing the 9:30 Mass.   

Special thanks go to Bret & Gayle Combs and 

Ted & Jodi Hauosotter. 


